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Dear Ms. Prelesnik: —7FERA

In the public meeting in Harrisburg on January 29, I promised to send you
a copy of NRC's comments on a report entitled "Radicecological Assessment
of the Wyle Nuclear Power Plant,” also widely known as the Heidelberg
Report. A draft version of NRC's comments 1s currently undergoing review
within NRC. The final version should be available in the near future.

I will mafl a copy of NRC's comments to you as soon as they are available
for release to the public.

In the meantime, I am enclosing copfes of the June 1977 and December 1978
memoranda on strontium monitoring, a copy of the "Environmental Assessment
on Use of EPICOR-II at Three Mile Island, Uni. 2," and a copy of the
“Branch Technical Position® on radiological environmental monitoring.

I am pleased to provide you with this informatfion.

Sincerely,

Richard H. Yollmer, Director
Three Mile Island Support

Enclosure:

1. Strontium Memoranda

2. EPICOR-II EA

3. Branch Technical Posfition
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